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Email to the Membership 
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Dear Member  

As those who were present at the AGM are aware, Richard Robbins is retiring at the end of this 

season after 27 years of service.  At the meeting he was awarded an Honorary Colours tie to great 

applause and made an affecting speech about the Club, its Members and his tenure. His speech was 
greeted with a standing ovation and prolonged applause – a measure of his undoubted popularity. He 

will be greatly missed for his humour and razor-sharp comments from Tower, his handicapping skills 
and his huge contribution to the Club over the years – in fact too much to mention in an email. As the 

President announced at the AGM, it was felt that many people would like to contribute to a 
testimonial for Richie in recognition of his service. If you would like to contribute, please let me know 

and I will put it on your bill, or you can make a transfer direct to one of the Club’s bank accounts 

(details below) giving the following reference: "<your name> + RR".  Irrepressible, irreplaceable - 
that's Richie. 

Swiss Franc Payments 
UBS, CH 7500 St Moritz, Switzerland 
A/C No: 426.504.40Z (SM Tobogganing Club) 
Bank Code: 221 
IBAN: CH74 0022 1221 4265 0440 Z 
BIC: UBSWCHZH80A 

Sterling Payments 
Coutts & Company 
440 Strand 
London WC2R 0QS 
A/C No: 05026342 (St Moritz Tobogganing Club) 
Sort Code: 18 00 02 
IBAN: GB72COUT18000205026342 
BIC: COUTGB22 

Best wishes 

Harriet Brabazon 
 

 


